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Dear Friend,  

 
As a kid, I never entered the dance world.  I loved the 
water and devoted much of my time and energy to 
swimming.  But, my chance is now.  The “Holy 
Spirit” dance ministry has lost some key members, 
but Megumi is eager to keep the group going strong.   
 
Last night, some “Holy Spirit” members gathered for 
the first practice of the fall.  Megumi shared her 
vision for the ministry.  It is intended as a place 
where we can grow closer to God as we worship Him 
through dance.  We also study the Bible and welcome 
anyone who would like to learn and dance together 
with us.  It doesn’t matter at all (thankfully) how 
much experience or knowledge someone has. 

 
Megumi is passionate about creating an environment where anyone 
can worship God freely or come to see why she and others believe and love 
Him.  She’s also aware that she can’t lead the group all by herself.  I hope 
to support her in anyway possible and am praying for at least one more 
committed student leader to come alongside her.  Megumi attends a 
school for dancing and acting.  Her talent, combined with her 
humility, makes her a great teacher.  Please join me in supporting Megumi 
through prayer.  
 
At the dance ministry, we also eat dinner together.  As I talked with 
some of the members yesterday, I realized another need of this group.  
Dancers are among those who particularly tend to struggle with body image, and in Japan the standard for a 
perfect figure is pretty extreme.  Christians are by no means exempt from this pressure, and neither are 
missionaries.  Our goal is to serve Jesus with dance and to be an example to people who don’t know Him yet.  
Please pray we can stand out by fully finding our security and identity in Christ alone. 
 
Along with “Holy Spirit” many great things are underway this fall and your prayers are appreciated, as always!  
 
In Christ,  
 
Christina 

Tokyo	
  Tribune 

Please pray for the~ 
§ “Holy Spirit” dance ministry and their fearless leader Megumi 
§ Students at Waseda, Gakugei, and Rikkyo Universities to come to 

know and trust Jesus 
 

Last night the “Holy Spirit” dance ministry 
recommenced after the summer break.   

Megumi is a gifted student 
leader for the dance outreach. 


